
CITY OF ARCATA 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Arcata City Council will conduct a public hearing at its regular meeting 

to be held at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, on WEDNESDAY, APRIL 17, 

2024, at City Hall, 736 F Street, Arcata, California 95521.  The public hearing concerns the following item: 

Proposed Resolution Adopting Revisions to the City’s Fee Schedule for Various City Fees and Services  

At least ten days before the meeting, the data indicating the cost or estimated cost required to provide 

the service for which the fee or service charge will be available to the public for review.  These records 

will be available at Arcata City Hall, Finance Department, 736 F Street, Arcata, California 95521.  The 

resolution and additional information that the City Council will consider will be available for review at 

least 72 hours prior to the hearing date, as part of the April 17, 2024 regular City Council Meeting 

Agenda and posted on the City’s website https://www.cityofarcata.org/.  

All interested persons are invited to appear in person or via Zoom at this meeting to present comments 

and be heard.  Written communication should be received no later than the hearing date. 

 

DATED:  March 26, 2024 

PUBLISH:  April 3, 2024 

  April 10, 2024 

   

 

https://www.cityofarcata.org/

